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This week at BPA has seen our Year 6 pupils participate in
their end of Key Stage 2 SATS. We couldn't be more proud

of all of our pupils. The way they have conducted
themselves this week has been truly exceptional and I know
this is an opinion shared by all of the other staff in school.
SATS aren't the be all and end all. They don't measure how
incredibly resilient, kind, caring and talented the children
are, but these are characteristics that have shone through

all year. I'd also like to extend my sincere thanks to the
whole staff team at BPA, whether that be supporting with
the assessments directly or ensuring the rest of the school

has run smoothly. We hope everyone in school has a well
deserved and wonderful weekend.



Parent notices

We would like to congratulate our Year 6 pupils on all their hard work
during this week’s assessments. Despite a tricky start to the week with the

Reading paper, the children have really given their all to each test. We
are really proud in the manner with which they have approached this

week.



Thank you to all the parents who have given such positive support to the
children, school and staff for the SATs tests. I am sure that you will

appreciate how hard everyone has worked, not only to prepare children
for the tests but to ensure that children felt confident, relaxed and

positive. Thank you to all the adults who have been involved in supporting
and preparing the children for this week.



Year 6, we are very proud of you! Well done! 



Wednesday 17th May: Year 3 Family Fun
Afternoon (sign up via Arbor)

Thursday 18th May: Super Hero themed lunch
menu. (lunch only children still require to come
in school uniform)

Friday 26th May: Training Day 
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Weather permitting before or after snack Rockets can enjoy our LP playing ground.
During free play children with books in school to read to members of staff. 
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